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Dr. Karen Fischer Gray
Superintendent
Parkrose School District
10636 NE Prescott
Portland, OR 97220
United States

Greetings,

On behalf of the U.S. Green Building Council, | congratulate you on
achieving LEED certification for Parkrose Middie School. Your project has
achieved LEED gold certification under the LEED for Schools Rating
System with a total of 62 points.

LEED certification identifies Parkrose Middle School as a showcase
example of sustainable design and demonstrates your leadership in
transforming the building industry. In honor of this impressive achievement
and in appreciation of your participation in LEED, we are pleased to
present you with the enclosed certificates recognizing your
accomplishment.

Now that your project has achieved LEED certification, we encourage you
to share your project with the green building community. Please follow the
prompt in LEED Online to make it a “public” project. Public projects
appear in our LEED project directory, in our Green building Information
Gateway (GBIG), and you will have the ability to share your story by
creating a LEED project profile to post to USGBC.org.

Congratulations on earning LEED certification, and thank you for your
commitment to our common goal of building a healthy, sustainable future.

Sincerely,

S. Richard Fedrizzi
CEO & Founding Chairman
U.S. Green Building Council



